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No hauling or launching from the slipway at Ix-Xatt ta' Xbiex, Msida
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general
public that works closer to the slipway at Ix-Xatt Ta’ Xbiex, will be carried out.
Due to such works, the slipway shown by a red circle on the attached chart and centred
on the below position, will not be accessable, therefore no hauling or launching will be

allowed from Monday 3™ October to Saturday 17" October 2022.

LATITUDE (N) LONGITUDE (E)
35°53'.812 014°29'.569

Mariners and the general public are to note the above and co-operate with the contractor
on site.

Mariners are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 12 and/or 16
by Valletta VTS

Chart affected: BA 177

Transport Malta is the Authority for Transport in Malta set up by ACT XV of 2009
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DISCLAIMER

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has
endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent
permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from
its use.

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk.




